ABBA'S DELIGHT

Established April 2008 Daniel Mingo, Min. Director

An Exodus International Ministry

Ministry Newsletter Nov. 2010 P O Box 991752 Louisville, KY 40269 A Referral Ministry of ROCK

THIS MONTH'S MEDITATION SCRIPTURE: It is good to give thanks to the Lord, and to sing praises to Your name, O Most High; to declare Your lovingkindness in the morning and Your faithfulness by night...Psalm 92:1,2

A Song of Thankfulness From a Grateful Heart

The following song is one of hundreds written over the last few decades by my pastor, Ted Sandquist, of In Christ Church & Ministries in Louisville, KY. I see it as an amazing expression of thankfulness for the covenant our Father has extended to mankind.

Thank You Jesus Christ

Thank You for descending and ascending Thank You for the living and the giving Thank You for the dying and the rising For the overcoming and the reigning

(Chorus) Thank You, Jesus Christ, for redemption Thank You for the gospel of the kingdom Thank You for the mercy, thank you for the glory Thank You for the Spirit and the Body

Thank You for the loving and obeying Thank You for the coming and conveying Thank You for the teaching and the praying Thank You for the suffering and the slaying

Thank You for the saving and forgiving
Thank You for the healing and deliv'ring
Thank You for the seeking and the choosing
Thank You for the calling and the wooing

So many of the aspects of our life in Christ come into play in Ted's song. Read through it again and again. Let the words sink into your spirit. Reflect and meditate on

each action God has taken towards you individually, and us as His people. Allow the Holy Spirit to draw you in and minister to your body, soul and spirit.

To become more familiar with Ted Sandquist's music and ministry, go to www.gwionline.org

Responses From You

From a pastor in SC: Congratulations (on the Exodus Membership acceptance). Good news. May the Lord continue to bless you and the ministry!

From a dear sister in Christ: Congratulations on your wonderful news...I appreciate your newsletters keeping me in the loop. I think of you often.

Upcoming Ministry Meetings

Overcomers Support Group: December 2, 2010 and December 16, 2010

Family & Friends Support Group: December 7, 2010

Please pray for these meetings and the saints who attend them.

Ongoing Prayer Requests

Please pray for our web site creation, and for the finances to sustain it. We are moving closer to getting it established.

Please pray for the addition of a couple of new members to our Board of Directors. There are currently seven, including myself. We have added one since our last Newsletter, which is an answer to our prayers. I would like to maintain eight to ten members of the Board. Please ask Father to lead me to those who He has selected.

Please pray for the ministry's finances. We depend on monetary gifts and ministry fees to operate. Upcoming expenses will be a Leaders' Conference in January, the costs associated with the building and maintaining of the website, and the Exodus Freedom Conference in late spring. Thank you to those who have been giving already. Father is blessing your generous hearts.

Please pray that Father will bring new participants to Abba's Delight who are ready to be set free from the bondage they have lived in, and for new family members to find our support group to receive healing and support regarding their loved ones still in the lifestyle.

Financial Support of Abba's Delight

It is about that time that we begin praying over where Father will have us sow those final financial seeds for the end of this year. Today in my ministry mailbox, we received three separate requests for donations from other ministries, so I know you also are being approached just as I am. If the Holy Spirit is not leading you to give, we ask you to pray for His blessing on Abba's Delight. If you do sense His promptings to be a financial contributor here at the end of the year, we thank you for your faithfulness and generosity. Your contribution is tax deductible, and will greatly benefit the work Father has called us to do.

FaceBook

Check out the Abba's Delight page on FaceBook. Become a friend.

If you do not wish to receive the Abba's Delight Ministry Newsletter any longer, please let me know. If you do wish too continue to receive it, please be certain to put our email address in your address book, so that this mailing does not go to your spam, and report to your carrier. Thank you.

Now unto Him who is able to keep you from stumbling, and to make you stand in the presence of His glory blameless with great joy, to the only God our Savior, through Jesus Christ our Lord, be glory, majesty, dominion and authority, before all time and now and forever. Amen. Jude 24, 25